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As result of the completion of the sale of Schibsted’s news media operations to Blommenholm Industrier AS, the following

changes have been made to the Board of Schibsted ASA:

-    Employee representatives Hans Mjelva, Marita Elena Valvik and Marita Carling, as well as deputy employee

representative, Jonna Sima, are employed in companies transferred to Blommenholm Industrier AS and will therefore step

down as employee representatives/deputy employee representative in Schibsted ASA.

-     As a result, deputy employee representative, Henning Spjelkavik, has been promoted to employee representative and

Kamilla Wehrmann and Yevgeniya Nättilä have been elected as new employee representatives

-    Jan Svenningsen,  Sarah Blystad and Karl Ewaldh have been elected as new deputy employee representatives

-    The changes are effective immediately
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Disclosure regulation

This information is subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to Section 5-12 of the Norwegian Securities Trading Act.
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